From: John Powers

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 2:16 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: Doug Clark; Mike Sievert (mikesievert@mjs-engineering.com); Andrea Bodo
(afbodo@comcast.net); April Talon; Audrey Cline; Barbara Dill
(barbaradill@gmail.com); Bart McDonough (b.mcdonough08@gmail.com); Craig
Stevens; David Emanuel; David Kurz; Jim Rice; Karen Edwards; Michael Bradley
(rectorstg@comcast.net); Michael Lynch; external forward for nneil; Randall Trull;
Rene Kelley; Todd Selig

Subject: RE: Main Street #56 - restaurant

Hi Michael,

The DFD has no concerns with the site plan as presented.
Thank you.

John T. Powers, Deputy Chief

Durham Fire Department
(603) 862-1426



